Morgan Single Footing Horse Assn.

March 9, 2008 meeting minutes.
Present: Ken Thomas, President; Janet Hunter, Secretary/Treasurer; Vali Suddarth,
Newsletter

Agenda and discussion:

#1 — The old Pay Pal account has been closed out by Trish Bowen. Janet is in the process
of setting a new one up for the web site.

#2 — Advisors: Ken got an email from Don Prohaska saying that he still wants to be an
advisor and will try to participate more. Lorrie Gray has resigned as an advisor and has
her Morgans for sale. Heidi Sutton could not make this meeting due a conflicting work
schedule. We still need 2 or 3 more advisors who have the time to participate in the
meetings.

#3 — Video/CD of gaiting Morgans: Sabine Dickle has paid a long time ago for one. Mel
Frandsen has a CD that was made several years ago, but it has music copyright issues.
Heidi was working on a Video. Ken will talk with her about getting a CD made. If she
can’t do it he will have her send all the material to him. And he will pursue another way
to get it done.

#4— Annual meeting: Vali has put the information in the newsletter.

#5 — E-newsletter: Martha will do the March addition. Vali will post on the website. Ken
will approve the minutes before putting them in the e-newsletter and on the web site.

#5 — Newsletter: Vali will try to get it in the mail before her trip out west. Janet will have
the labels in the mail to her on Monday morning.

#6 — Advertising: Do we have enough members who would be interested in another group
ad? The consensus was that we did not at this time.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,



Janet Hunter, Secretary/Treasurer
**Let me know if you have any additions or corrections to these minutes.
hunterhf @shawneelink.net
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